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From: Peter Mayes <prmayes@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 2:01 PM ,. __ 
To: David Sumner IIMJ KuV "~0 rn *$• -**. 
Subject: Keystone Graduation Exams 

I would like to ask your members to reject the proposed Chapter 4 regulations. This plan is both totally unfair and 
prohibitively expensive. This plan will set back all of our efforts to reform public education and if approved, mean that 
local school districts will be saddled with a massive unfunded mandate. 

Thank you. 

Peter Mayes 
418 Anthwyn Road 
Narberth, PA 19072 


